
 

  

 
 23rd March 2019 

Dear Parent, 

 

SCHOOL MILK SUMMER TERM 2019 

                                            

If you would like your child to have milk next term, please can you make a payment of 

£14.00 before the start of summer term on ParentPay. 

 

If you are registered for free school meals and you would like your child to have milk 

please can you complete the form below and return it to the school office. 
 

Thank you 
  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

SPJS: Admin Office 
 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------- 

STANLEY PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL – SUMMER TERM 2019 

 

To : Admin Office 
 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………    Class…………………… 

 

I am currently registered for free school meals and would like my child to have milk 

this term. 

 

 

Signed ……………………………………………           Date………………………………………… 


